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TO: Sequence VI Surveillance Panel 
 
SUBJECT:         Correction to FEI2 Engine Hour Correction Multiplier 
   
 
 During the September 8, 2020 Sequence VI Surveillance Panel Conference call, it was brought to the 
panel’s attention that the multiplier for FEI2 engine hour correction was wrong. Equation A15.7 referenced 
the same multiplier, 0.00518 as equation A15.6. Equation A15.7 has been corrected to show the correct 
multiplier, 0.000381.  

 
 

 
 Attached is the revised equation of Test Method D8114. This change is effective with the issuance 
of this letter. 
 
 
 
 
 
Aleise Gauer     Frank M. Farber 
Materials Engineer – Fluids & Lubricants   Director 
GM Global Propulsion Systems    ASTM Test Monitoring Center 
   
 
Attachment 
 
c: http://www.astmtmc.cmu.edu/ftp/docs/gas/sequencevi/procedure_and_ils/VIE/il20-4_vie.pdf 
Distribution: Email 

http://www.astmtmc.cmu.edu/ftp/docs/gas/sequencevi/procedure_and_ils/VIE/il20-4_vie.pdf


Revises D8114-20 as Amended by Information Letters 20-2 and 20-3 
 

 
 

(FEI2)adjusted = 𝐹𝐹𝐹𝐹𝐹𝐹2 + {0.000381 × [(𝐸𝐸𝐻𝐻EOT ) − 675]} 

 

(A15.7) 
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